RADIO STATION WVIM

STUDIOS JEFFERSON DAVIS HOTEL
TELEPHONE 3901 -t- BOX 76

Vicksbung, Misdiddippi

April 2, 1959

Mr. S. R, Morss

Route 3

Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter is to confirm your reception of WVIM, on the morning
of March 23, 1959, It was a pleasure to put this special National

Radio Club program on, and although our signal was weak, we are glad

that you were able to receive WVIM,

Very truly yours,

ohn F,. Shea



